
From: Office, Clerks
To: Campbell, Catherine
Subject: FW: [External Email] Looking to make a application to present at the next transportation standing committee mtg
Date: Thursday, October 27, 2022 11:15:08 AM

Logging Presentation request to TSC
 
 

From: Kathy Ann Rainforth > 
Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2022 9:17 AM
To: Office, Clerks <clerks@halifax.ca>
Subject: [External Email] Looking to make a application to present at the next transportation
standing committee mtg
 
[This email has been received from an external person or system]
 
Good morning, reaching out today to make application to present at the next transportation
standing committee meeting.  I, alone with 3 other moms have serious concerns about the traffic on
Oxford St, specifically at the Oxford-Norwood crosswalk, an accident waiting to happen and we’d like
to address these concerns to the transportation standing committee.
 
Thank you for your time, I look forward to hearing from you and moving ahead with our concerns.
 
Respectfully,
Kathy Ann Rainforth
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